
 
 

January 13, 2017 
Announcement 1294 

 

Status of 2017 CPT, HCPCS and ADA New Codes 

Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) Clinical Policy staff have reviewed the Centers for Medicare 

& Medicaid Services (CMS) listing of new codes and has determined which codes will be covered as well as the 

provider types that the codes will be mapped to for Nevada Medicaid.  Reimbursement, Analysis and Payment staff 

are performing the rate setting process and preparing the request to update the Medicaid Management Information 

System (MMIS).   

Please note the following: 

 A link will be provided on the DHCFP Reimbursement, Analysis and Payment webpage for the list of the 

new 2017 codes which will be activated by Nevada Medicaid and their corresponding provider types and 

rates. 

 A web announcement will be posted at www.medicaid.nv.gov when the 2017 codes have been updated in 

MMIS and are available for billing. 

 New fee schedules will be published. 

 For dates of service on or after January 1, 2017, when applicable, please use the 

appropriate new codes(s). 

 Until the 2017 new codes are updated in MMIS, claims with the new codes may be denied for edit code 

0210 (No pricing segment is on file) and/or edit code 0309 (Services not covered) and/or 0148 

(Rendering provider is not certified to perform procedure).  It is not necessary to resubmit or appeal the 

denied claims.  These claims will be automatically reprocessed.  A future web announcement will notify 

providers when the claims are reprocessed. 

 

http://dhcfp.nv.gov/Resources/Rates/RatesCostContainmentMain/
http://www.medicaid.nv.gov/

